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OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY ATTORNEY GENERAL 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20530 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is a partial and interim response to your letter 
of February 9, 1978, to the extent it involves your efforts to 
obtain access to any references to yourself or Mrs. Weisberg 
that may be contained in the released Hiss or Rosenberg records. 

Enclosed are copies of my letters of this date to Profes-
sor Weinstein; Mr. Marshall Perlin, the attorney for the two sons 
of the Rosenbergs; and Ms. K. Randlett Walster, whose firm is 
representing Mr. Hiss. It seems to me that these are the re-
questers who are most likely to have indexed these records to 
the extent that references to you and Mrs. Weisberg would be 
retrievable. My personal relationships with all of these indi-
viduals are excellent, so I have real hope that they will try to 
help. 

As soon as I hear anything, one way or the other, I will 
let you know. 

Sincerely, 

Enclosures 


